
urbanrenewal - Fwd: a positive future. 

  
>>> Christian Booth <christianb@robinsonre.com.au> 3/13/2013 10:37 am >>> 

I would just like to say that I am in strong support of the Newcastle Urban Renewal Strategy and I can’t wait 

to see the changes implemented. For too long Newcastle city has been cut in half by a clunky old train that 

nobody really uses anyway. I sit at the gates at Honeysuckle most days and regularly see trains with only 2 

cars upto 6 cars with only a handful of passengers on it.  

  

I’m excited to live in what I consider a world class city and I’m pleased that finally we will get to see it at its 

full potential. 

  

Kind regards  

Christian Booth 
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